
 

Cancellation of Expression of Interest (EOI) 

This is to inform all the concerned that the notice published in the Gorkhapatra National Daily on 28 

September, 2022 and at the website of the PPMO www.bolpatra.gov.np/egp inviting expressions of 

Interest (EOI) for the Supply, Installation and commissioning of Centralized Web based Core Banking 

Solution has been cancelled due to technical reasons. The bank would like to thank all the 

Firms/Companies that responded to the notice for their time and effort to prepare their documents for 

the submission of EOI. 

The bank will invite the EOI for the same Purpose soon. 
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